From:  Sterkel, Merideth "Molly
Sent: 2/13/2014 3:47:59 PM

To: Allen, Meredith (/O=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)
Cc: Borak, Mary Jo (maryjo.borak@cpuc.ca.gov)
Bcec:

Subject: CEQA Question

Meredith,
How does PG&E do CEQA for your pipeline expansion projects identified in your GS&T gas
ratecases?

Do you have any recent examples of your CEQA documents (cites are fine) for gas pipelines?
Thanks,
Molly

Molly Tirpak Sterkel
California Public Utilities Commission, Energy Division

Program Manager, Infrastructure Planning and Permitting Branch

T: 415-703-1873, E: mis@cpuc.ca.gov
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